Editorial Notes

We are proud of publishing volume 4 of Dhaulagiri Journal
of Sociology and Anthropology. Many persons have
contributed to bring this journal in this form. First of all, we
would like to thank to Martin Chautari, and its managerial
board especially to Pratyoush Onta, for taking sincere interest
and partial grants support to publish this volume and inviting
us in a program to share experience of journal publishers.
This helped to publicize the journal in a wider arena.
Madhusudan Subedi, Suman Aryal, and Pramod Bhatta
deserve especial thank for their invaluable contribution. We
also like to extend grateful thanks to peer reviewers and copy
editors, their role is invaluable to enhance and maintain
quality of this journal. We are indebted to Pradeep Sharma,
Head of Department (English) for proof reading, and Bhupin
Bista for layout editing. We also like to express heartfelt
thank Campus Administration, especially, Campus Chief,
Ram Prasad Uapadhya, Assistant Campus Chiefs, Aananda
Raj Silwal, Dr. Din Bahadur Thapa, and Ishori Prasad
Kandel, and all teachers, staff-members, students of DMC,
Baglung encouraging and supporting us regularly at every
steps of our work. Our department is happy and expresses
pleasure to inform you that third year students (2066 batch),
and Dinesh Sapkota, the leader of managerial team who made
a historical excursion and published a report which
highlighted our department at the national level. We would
like to express our special thank to Shiva Kumar Sherestha,
Office Assistant for his continuous support and care to our
department. At the end we would like to inform all the
stakeholders and well wishers of our journal that our campus
name has been changed to Dhawalagiri Multiple Campus,
Baglung.
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